
Please do listen to the Mendocino County voters, who have already voted  

down expanding cannabis on our range-lands in2016, 

and stop the expanding of cannabis operations in our county. We need to  

protect our small growers, family farms and the local economy. 

Opening to  large operations will only destroy our wildlife,  

environment, and the economy as large growers will be taking their money out 

of our economy. 

 

Please protect what makes Mendocino County beautiful, and so a great  

tourist spot, and strong. 

 

Thank you for listening. 

 

--  

Beth Riedel 

 


